
 
 

 
 
                                                                                                  

TO: Parks, Arts, Recreation and Culture Commission 

 

FROM: Manny A. Hernandez, Parks & Recreation Director 

 

SUBJECT:  McKenzie Dog Park Survey Results 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Former Dog Park Sub-Committee will present findings from their surveys and observations at 

the McKenzie Dog Park 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

BACKGROUND 
The former Dog Park Subcommittee that was created out of the Parks & Recreation Commission 

was tasked with gathering input and observational information from the McKenzie Dog Park. 

 

The sub-committee will present their information and summarization of the data and observations 

that were gathered at McKenzie.  The Commission will receive this report and ask clarifying 

questions if needed. 

 

Attachments: 

A. McKenzie Dog Park sub-committee report 


